
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

June 16, 2020 

Beginning Wednesday, June 17, 2020, Advanced Disposal will resume normal trash collection 

services, which includes the approved 90-gallon cart provided by Advanced Disposal, up-to two 

additional sealed plastic bags, and one 30-gallon container. 

We greatly appreciate your patience through this service interruption.  

 


